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Connie Garland  11:30 AM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your contact list.
Sent: Thu 7/16/15 11:30 AM
I |

Good morning everyone

Management has received calls from you regarding the trash bags left on the ground by the trash
removal company.

We would like to remind you that if the dumpster is full you need to go to another dumpster.

The trash company does not get out of the truck and pick up bags left by the residents. If you did
leave your trash bag on the ground we are asking that you pick up the bag now that the dumpster is
empty and put it in the container.

Ted is on vacation this week so we need your assistance.

thank you

Connie Garland



